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MSDS标题

KIWI PARRY'S NO MORE HOUSEHOLD SMELLS AEROSO MSDS报告

产品标题

山梨醇酐单油酸酯;(Z)-单-9-十八烯酸脱水山梨醇

CAS号

1338-43-8

化学品及企业标识

PRODUCT NAME
KIWI PARRY'S NO MORE HOUSEHOLD SMELLS AEROSOL

NFPA
Flammability 1
Toxicity 4
Body Contact 0
Reactivity 0
Chronic 2
SCALE: Min/Nil=0 Low=1 Moderate=2 High=3 Extreme=4

PRODUCT USE
Air freshener, absorbs household odours. Application is by spray atomization from a hand
held aerosol pack.
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SYNONYMS
"household air freshener", deodoriser

CANADIAN WHMIS SYMBOLS

EMERGENCY OVERVIEW

RISK
Toxic if swallowed.
Very toxic by inhalation.
Extremely flammable.
Risk of explosion if heated under confinement.

POTENTIAL HEALTH EFFECTS

ACUTE HEALTH EFFECTS

SWALLOWED
  Toxic effects may result from the accidental ingestion of the material;
animal experiments indicate that ingestion of less than 40 gram may be fatal
or may produce serious damage to the health of the individual.  Considered an
unlikely route of entry in commercial/industrial environments.

EYE
  Although the material is not thought to be an irritant, direct contact with
the eye may produce transient discomfort characterized by tearing or
conjunctival redness (as with windburn).

SKIN
  The material is not thought to produce adverse health effects or skin
irritation following contact (as classified using animal models).
Nevertheless, good hygiene practice requires that exposure be kept to a
minimum and that suitable gloves be used in an occupational setting.
Sensitization may result in allergic dermatitis responses includingrash,
itching, hives or swelling of extremities.

INHALED
  The material is not thought to produce respiratory irritation (as
classified using animal models). Nevertheless inhalation of the material,
especially for prolonged periods, may produce respiratory discomfort and
occasionally, distress.  Not considered an irritant through normal use.
WARNING: Intentional misuse by concentrating/inhaling contents may be lethal.
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CHRONIC HEALTH EFFECTS
  There is some evidence that inhaling this product is more likely to cause a
sensitization reaction in some persons compared to the general population.

  Principal routes of exposure are usually by skin contact inhalation of
vapor/spray mist.  WARNING: Aerosol containers may present pressure related
hazards.
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